
 

Newsletter 7th March 2025 

Attendance :  25/02/25 – 28/02/25                Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness has a 

huge impact on 

children’s learning. 

Not only on the 

children that are 

late, but also on 

the children in the 

classes being 

disrupted. Please 

ensure your child 

arrives at school on 

time each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

The School Day 

8.30am – 8.50am – Arrive on the school playground  

8.40am – Pupils enter school 

8.55am – Gates shut & registration begins 

12 – 1pm –  Lunch 

3.20pm – End of School Day   

Class School Attendance Lates 

Nursery 100 % 1 

Reception  94.5% 3 

Year 1 98.9% 4 

Year 2 98.3 % 3 

Year 3 97.7 % 0 

Year 4 95.9 % 4 

Year 5 94.5 % 8 

Year 6 96.7% 8 

 

 

Day Event 

Fri 14 – Sun 
16 March 

Robinwood Residential 
Year 6 children 

Wed 19 
March 

Year 3 Learning Together 
Afternoon 2.15pm-3.20pm 

Fri 21 March 
Comic Relief Day 
Non Uniform – donation 
 

Wed 2 April 
Parents Evening 
3.30pm – 8.00pm 

Fri 4 April Last day of term 

Tues 22 April Term Begins 

Mon 5th May Bank Holiday – School closed 

Fri 23 May Last day of term 

Mon 9 June Term Begins 

Fri 27 June 
Summer Fair 
3.30pm – 5.30pm 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness w/c 10/01/25 

Day Lates 

Monday 0 

Tuesday 9 

Wednesday 6 

Thursday 6 

Friday 10 

Total Lates for 
This Week 

31 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Job Vacancies 

 
As some of you may know Mrs Boyle is retiring in June after 24 years at Oakfield.  We will be very sad to 

see her go.  There is currently an advert for an Administrative Assistant on the Enquire Learning website. 

We also have a permanent vacancy for cleaner, 2 hours a day.  This will be going on the Enquire next week, 

if you are interested please apply via the Enquire Learning website. 

https://enquirelearningtrust.org/recruitment 

Star of the Week 
Bungalow Class Yaqub 

Den Class Kallum 

Hive Class Hope 

Nursery Class Willow 

Reception Class Zach 

Year 1 Lyla 

Year 2 Teddy 

Year 3 Summer 

Year 4 Matilda 

Year 5 Israel 

Year 6 Elliot 

 
Attendance 

 

An important letter has been sent out today 

regarding attendance.  Please read this.  

Staff Changes 

Mrs Wilkinson has now left Oakfield, she has 

worked at the school for over 10 years and has had 

a really positive impact on the teaching and 

learning in school.  

We wish Mrs Wilkinson lots of luck in whatever she 

decides for the future. 

Thank you to Hope education 

 

A big thank you to Hope Education who have donated lot of resources for our before and school provision 

‘The Nest’. 

 
 


